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Board report 

 

The annual pancake day fundraiser was Saturday, February 2nd.  We had a very 

successful and fun day.  Parents, students, and teachers were working together.  

The money raised goes to Student Council for various projects throughout the year.  

Students as well as teachers, parents , and the community had a great time. 

 

Basketball has two games still on the schedule. We will play Olney on February 4th 

and Petrolia on February 11th.  All four teams have had a successful season. 

 

Students will take the second benchmark tests on March 5th and 6th as a final 

check on what areas need a push before STAAR test. 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily Attendance for 4th 6 weeks 

 

6th grade – 95.48% 

7th grade – 92.76% 

8th grade – 94.95% 

 


